
NOTICE OF VACANCY FOR A CO-OPTED MEMBER OF 
THE VILLAGE HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
ALBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL 

 
_______________________________________________ 

 
 
The Village Hall Management Committee (VHMC) is looking to appoint a 
co-opted member onto the Committee to serve as the third co-opted 
member of the Committee. 
 
The VHMC consists of 5 Parish Councillors and 3 co-opted members. 
Currently, there are only 2 co-opted members on the Committee. 
 
The VHMC is responsible for the day-to-day management and well being 
of the Village Hall, and aims to serve the interests of Albourne’s 
residents and the wider community. The VHMC operates the Village Hall 
on behalf of the Parish Council, as a charitable trust, and seeks to 
promote the use and upkeep of the Hall as a valuable Parish and 
community asset. It meets only four times a year, and your views and 
input will be an integral part of the Committee’s work.  
 
If you are interested in being co-opted onto the Committee, or would like 
further information about the role, please contact the Clerk (details 
below) by 31

st
 October 2022.       

 

Dated: 5
th
 September 2022.  Signed:         Iain McLean 

                   Parish Council Clerk 
 
Address of Clerk:   
 
 
Iain McLean 
c/o The Village Hall 
High Street 
Albourne 
West Sussex 
BN6 9DL 
Email: albournepc@gmail.com – mobile no. 07702190707 
 

mailto:albournepc@gmail.com

